
    Year 6 – Summer Term Newsletter 

 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. It has been great to see the children come back fresh and ready for their final term here 

at All Souls – I cannot believe how fast this year has gone already! This term always proves to be a busy one, with the chance to 

show off all their knowledge and skills in the KS2 SATs, receiving the special sacrament of Confirmation, going through the 

process of transition and finally preparing for our leavers’ production! 

 

Summer Term Curriculum: 

Maths: Problem Solving and 

consolidation in preparations 

for KS2 SATs and secondary 

education 

English: Plentiful writing 

opportunities with a variety 

of text types, purposes, and 

audiences. 

RE: Easter, Pentecost, The 

Story of the People of God, 

Belonging to the Church 

Community and Other Faiths 

and Religions 

Science: Light, Electricity, 

Animals including Humans 

Geography: Europe 

History: Vikings Music: Exploring Rhythm Languages: Spanish  

 

Forest School: TBC Performing Arts: TBC 

Art: Dragon Eyes & Lino 

Printing 

DT: Baked and Unbaked 

Goods 

RSHE: Reaching Out, Body 

Image &  

Computing:  

Photo Editing 

 

PE:  

American Football 

Dance  

 

 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
*Please note that these are subject to change. Continue to refer to the weekly newsletter and school website to check for changes/updates to the diary. 

 

Monday 9th May - Thursday 12th May – KS2 SATs  

Friday 13th May  – ‘Chill out day’ (children to come dressed in pjs or comfies) 

Saturday 21st May – Sacramental Preparation (5-6pm) 

Thursday 26th May – Year 5/6 Class Mass (9.30am) 

Wednesday 8th June – Year 6 Confession for Confirmation (during the school day) 

Sunday 12th June – Sacrament of Confirmation (11.15am) 

Tuesday 21st June – Years 4, 5 and 6 Mass (9.15am) 

Tuesday 5th July – Years 4, 5 and 6 Mass (9.15am) 

Wednesday 6th July – Transition Day 

Tuesday 12th July – Year 6 End of Year Production (more details to follow) 

Tuesday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers’ Mass (9.15am)  

Friday 22nd July  – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (9.15am) 

Friday 22nd July – Year 6 Leavers’ Party (6pm – 8.30pm at The Four Provinces - see separate letter)  

 

We could not be any more proud of our Year 6 children; they have approached this week with enthusiasm, determination and 

resilience showing how much they have matured as learners and what fabulous individuals they all are.  

As you can see, there isn’t long left before your child’s time at primary school comes to an end and they embark on their next 

exciting chapter at secondary school. Although their end of KS2 SATs are now over, there is so much more learning still to be 

done, oodles of fun to be had and new memories to be made. As a class, they have really grown this year, in knowledge and 

maturity levels (most of the time!), and genuinely have been a pleasure to get to know, teach and watch grow.  

As always, should you have any unanswered questions, concerns, or there be anything that you need to discuss, please make no 

hesitation in contacting me. Thank you for your continued support!  

Mrs Jo Hartwell jo.hartwell@allsoulsschool.co.uk  

mailto:jo.hartwell@allsoulsschool.co.uk

